
NXT  LVL  Up  –  December  30,
2022: Egads What A Dull Show
NXT LVL Up
Date: December 30, 2022
Location: Capitol Wrestling Center, Orlando, Florida
Commentators: Sudu Shah, Byron Saxton

It’s time for the final WWE show of the year and I have no
idea what to expect around here. The good thing is that the
show has been a little more focused in recent weeks but there
is no reason to believe that it is going to continue for any
length of time. Maybe they have something planned, but I’m not
getting my hopes up. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening sequence.

Thea Hail vs. Amari Miller

The rest of Chase U is here with Hail, who gets armbarred to
start.  That’s  reversed  into  a  headlock  takeover  and  some
armdrags have Miller in more trouble. A middle rope spinning
splash misses for Hail though and we hit the chinlock. Hail
fights up and hits a springboard backsplash, setting up the
neckbreaker spun into a faceplant for the pin at 5:54.

Rating: C. Hail is such a ball of energy that it is almost
impossible to not like her at least a bit. She is so all in on
this Chase U stuff that she is going to be something if she
can back it up even the slightest bit in the ring. Miler has
that great personality and smile but she feels like she is in
the same place she was a year ago, which is rarely a good
sign.

Oro Mensah is ready to show Javier Bernal what he is all
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about.

Bronco Nima/Lucien Price vs. Bryson Montana/Oba Femi

Now this is interesting as you don’t have any star power
involved. Nima and Montana fight over a lockup to start with
neither being able to get very far. Price comes in to kick
Montana in the face for two, meaning it’s off to Femi. A big
spinebuster drops Price and we hit the chinlock. It’s already
back to Montana to forearm away but a charge misses in the
corner. The tag brings in Nima as everything breaks down,
leaving Montana to get Codebreakered into a German suplex for
the pin at 4:20.

Rating: C. This is the kind of match that this show needs to
do more often, as they let one of the new teams actually win
something. Nima and Price might not be the next stars called
up but at least they did something different here and that is
long overdue. There’s something to be said about having four
big guys hit each other and that’s what you got here.

Oro Mensah vs. Javier Bernal

Mensah wrestles him to the mat to start as commentary compares
Bernal to Conor McGregor and Zoolander. An armdrag into an
armbar has Bernal in trouble but he drops Mensah ribs first
onto the top rope to take over. We hit the seated abdominal
stretch, followed by an over the shoulder backbreaker to stay
on the ribs. With that broken up, Mensah makes the comeback
and starts striking away, setting up a springboard missile
dropkick. The running spinwheel kick in the corner finishes
for Mensah at 6:20.

Rating: C. These are two guys who are in weird places. Mensah
hasn’t done anything since he came over here and has dropped
rather hard since being in that #1 contenders match. Then you
have Bernal, who is doing his comedy stuff well on NXT but
loses to someone like Mensah. That’s a strange way to go and
it didn’t work well here.



Overall Rating: C-. Egads this was a pretty worthless show,
though I did like Nima and Price getting a win. Hail beating
Miller doesn’t feel like much but the energy picking up was
nice. The problem here was the show feeling so boring and
there isn’t much that could be done to fix it this week. Maybe
it was due to the holiday season but there wasn’t much here in
the way of effort in the matchmaking and it showed badly.

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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